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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2016 4:47 PM
To: 'Jerrold Vinciguerra'
Subject: RE: 

Good afternoon Mr. Vinciguerra,  
 
Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission. Your comments will be placed in consumer correspondence for 
Docket No. 160021-EI. 
 
For further information on FPL’s request, please review the PSC’s Special Report: 
http://www.floridapsc.com/Files/PDF/Publications/SpecialReports/sr--2016-06-
florida_power___light_company.pdf. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Jerrold Vinciguerra [mailto:ijvinci@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2016 4:42 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject:  
 
In reference to Docket 160021-E1 
 
My name is Irene Vinciguerra, my address is 1 Wellington Drive, Palm Coast, FL. 
My account # is 30446-64211. 
 
I strongly contest the increase suggested by FPL.  It's not like we can take our business 
elsewhere.  My husband and I are retired and on a fixed income.  We weren't even given an increase 
on our Social Security this year.  Raising our electric bill would be adding insult to injury. 
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